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Meeting Date: July 31, 2023

Central Office Building  
Dedication Ceremony

Presented by
David Collinsworth

General Manager/CEO
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“Whereas Phillip J. Ford served the Brazos River Authority and 
the State of Texas for 17 years as General Manager/Chief 
Executive Officer from March 2001 until April 2018, 

Whereas, Mr. Ford oversaw the construction of the Central Office 
Building, its dedication and its many renovations, 

Whereas, during his tenure at BRA, Mr. Ford also oversaw the 
construction of the Williamson County Regional Raw Water Line, 
the decommissioning of the Possum Kingdom Lake hydroelectric 
facilities, the divestiture of residential and commercial leased 
properties at Possum Kingdom Lake, and

Meeting Date: July 31, 2023 Page 2



B 
r 

a 
z 

o 
s 

  R
 i 

v 
e 

r 
  A

 u
 t 

h 
o 

r 
i t

 y

Whereas, during his tenure Mr. Ford also oversaw the approval of 
the System Operation Permit and Water Management Plan, the 
first permit of its kind in the State of Texas, 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Directors 
of the Brazos River Authority, to honor the service and memory of 
Mr. Ford, hereby resolves to formally rename the Waco Central 
Office, the Phillip J. Ford Central Office Facilities.” 
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